
     .” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                 
the Magical Moments with the class. 

Magical Moment   
 

 

 

 

This week we celebrated the children’s birthdays for those who have 

had a birthday in September, October and November. The children 

enjoyed today’s Party Day and had fun participating in our party 

games. Party Day takes place on the last Friday of each month. 

 
This week we have learnt to share party food between big bear and 

small bear to see who had more, less or if they both had the same 

amount. We also wrote our own list of food needed for a party. We 

also wrote  birthday cards and made party hats.  

 
Nursery have also been busy gardening and have planted some daffodil 

bulbs. We are looking forward to seeing them grow.  

 
Nursery also had a fabulous time playing tug-of- war this week to 

strenghten their upper body muscles to get them ready for writing.  

 
 

 

 

.       

Rhyme of the Week 

 

I’m a Little Tea Pot 
 

 

 

 
I’m a little teapot 
Short and stout. 
Here is my handle. 
(One hand on hip) 
Here is my spout. 

(Other arm out straight) 
When I get all steamed up 

Hear me shout 
“Tip me over 

and pour me out!” 
(Lean over toward spout) 

 

 
 

 

Story of the Week 

 

Magical Moments 

 
Please fill in the Magical Moment below and let us know what your 

child has done over the weekend, for example, your child may have 

learnt to ride a bike without stabilizers.  You could also take a picture 

and tweet or send to support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk. We love 

to read and share them with the class. 
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Twitter and the Parent App 

It would be great if you could follow us on Twitter. The 

link to our twitter page is @ListerinfN. Also, if you have 

not got our Parent App please speak to someone at our 

school office to get a link. All school communication will 

be found on the app.  

 

Magical Moments 

Homework  

 If you have two teddy bears or dolls can you share some of your 

toys with them. For example you could share some of your toy cars 

or toy food. When you have shared them can you see who has more, 

less or if they both have the same amount. 

Missing Sweatshirt 

 

Please check that your child has taken the correct sweatshirt home. If 

the wrong name is on the label can you return it to the Nursery. Also, if 

you are missing a blue sweatshirt which does not have a school logo on 

it. Then please collect it from the Nursery. 


